





Date: Friday 1st December

000

In attendance:

Reception - Fatima

Year 1 - Tiegan

Year 2 - Isla

Year 3 - Toby

Year 4 - Afrah

Year 5 - Esmee

Year 6 - Evelina

Agenda item

Minutes/notes

Feedback from Anti-Bullying Week On the whole this week had been a big success. The children had enjoyed writing the poems and lots of different strategies had been used across the school. Children wanted it noting that the whole school Odd Socks photo had been a 'disaster' and they thought it was better to go back to individual class photos! AM asked if a photo of the whole school Anti-Bullying Charter display could be added onto the Anti-Bullying Ambassador webpage.

Review the Anti-Bullying
Procedure

The Anti-Bullying Procedure was reviewed as were the leaflets for both parents and pupils. The children were unsure of the protected characteristics and asked for clarification on this. Mrs Farrington said she would carry out some research to find ways of promoting this in school.

Actions from the meeting

- Mrs Farrington to upload a photo of the Shobnall Anti-Bullying Charter onto the AB Ambassador webpage.
- Mrs Farrington to research how the protected characteristics could be given a higher priority in school.